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April 4, 2024 

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL 

Ms. Andrea Haidle, President & 
Members, Board of Education 
Kent Intermediate School District 
2930 Knapp Street NE 
Grand Rapids, MI 49525 

Re: Superintendent Contract 

Dear President Haidle and Board Members: 

This letter is written pursuant to a request for written confirmation regarding a legal review 
of the draft Superintendent contract with Kent Intermediate School District (“Kent ISD”).   

We have reviewed the draft Superintendent contract and have found no legal concerns with 
the proposed terms and conditions. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at your convenience. As always, it 
is a privilege to be of service to the Kent ISD.  

Sincerely, 

CLARK HILL PLC 

Kara T. Rozin 
KTR:mjz 


